




ARTS 
LAW-

Recommendation 14 - Serious Harm Threshold 

Arts Law supports the introduction of a serious harm threshold which would seek to limit 

litigation to cases where the plaintiff can demonstrate that the publication is likely, or has 

caused serious harm, to them. Arts Law agrees this would remove the need for the triviality 

defence. 

The introduction of a serious harm threshold would encourage freedom of expression and 

decrease the risk of litigation for artistic creators who are often publishing to a smaller 

audience where serious harm to a plaintiff's reputation would be unlikely. 

Conclusion 

Arts Law appreciates the opportunity to make these submissions and welcomes any further 

discussion. Please contact Robyn Ayres (Chief Executive Officer) (02) 9356 2566 if you would 

like us to expand on any aspect of this submission, verbally or in writing. 
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